
DEAR PARENTS 

PLEASE NOTE THAT AS OF APRIL 1
ST

 WE WILL NO LONGER 

PROCESS ANY PRE-AUTHORIZED PAYMENTS ON YOUR ACCOUNT 

UNTIL FUTHER NOTICE. WE UNDERSTAND THAT AT THIS TIME 

THIS CAN BE A FINANCIAL STRAIN ON EVERYONES BUDGET. IF 

YOU CHOOSE TO CONTINUE TO MAKE PAYMENTS WE WILL 

CERTAINLY PROCESS THEM TO YOUR ACCOUNT. 

THANK YOU AND WE TRUST THIS IS SATISFACTORY, 

CHILD CARE ALGOMA 


